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SPI Side Streets Improvements on Retama St. Begin 

 

South Padre Island, TX, February 28, 2025: The City of South Padre Island has begun 

improvements on Retama St., between Padre Boulevard and Gulf Boulevard. This development 

is part of the SPI Side Streets Improvement plan.  

 

The project will take approximately three days to complete, weather permitting. Construction 

includes the installation of new asphalt and a fresh primer coat oil. Residents within the 

construction area are asked to park outside the zone on February 27 and 28, 2025, while the 

asphalt is being installed. Driveway and road access will be restored by March 1, 2025. 

 

Access to immediate residences within the project area will be maintained during construction, 

but delays should be expected.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact RBM Contractors L.L.C. at (956) 520-8707 

or the City of South Padre Island (956) 761-8160.  

 

 

 

 


